
            

            

            

   

 

 

 

Newsletter Spring 1 2024 

 School Improvement  
 
 
 
 

At Red Marsh School we are always striving to provide high quality teaching and learning in 

an environment where our pupils are cared for, valued and respected. 

One of this year’s school improvement focuses has been to enhance our adaptive teaching in 

a creative way. 

 

We are proud that all our pupils are involved in all aspects of our broad, balanced and stimulating curriculum 

highly personalised and ambitious to meet individual need. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Self and co regulation is an important part of our school day as It helps the pupils settle to learn and work on their 

personalised targets. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been such a busy week for some of our senior and sixth form students. On Monday, our students wowed 

audiences by performing a dance at the tower ballroom. On Wednesday, pupils visited the AO Arena in Manchester 

to take part in the largest school choir concert in the World.  

A huge thank you to all the parents, PTFA and the local community who have helped us to fund raise for our new 

playgrounds at Willow Campus. The children are delighted with their new outdoor area.  



 

 

            

  

 

 

Headteacher Star of the Week  
8th- 12th Januray  Jade-Blossom 

15th- 19th January Frank- Violet 

22nd-26th January Thomas- Sycamore 

29thJanuary- 2nd February Amelia- Buttercups  6th Form H- Lewis  

5th- 9th February  Olivia- 6th Form V 

Reading/Sharing for Pleasure Achievements  
 Bronze  Silver  Gold Ruby 

   
 

Amelia  

Lars 

Payton 

Zak 

Ewan 

Mason 

 

   
  

 

 

James Isaac 

 

 

 

Jacob  

 

Riley 

Bodhi 

 
 
 

 

 

  
Dorothy  

 
James M 

 

 

   
  

 

 

 

   Joshua 

  
 
 

   

 

 

Jameson   

 
 

 

Kaason Lily  

 
 
 

 

  
 

Ryan 
Lucy 

Thomas   

Well done to all the pupils who have achieved their reading/sharing certificates. This is 
for reading/sharing books at home with their families. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
All the pupils across school have worked very hard this half 

term.  
  

The pupils who have performed throughout the week at the 
Tower Ballroom and the AO arena have blown me away with 

their confidence, resilience and enthusiasm.  
I am one very proud head teacher   

 
I hope everyone has a lovely half term break and I look forward 

to welcoming all the pupils back to school on Monday 19th 
February 2024 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Jenny and the team 

 
 
 

Website 

We have launched our brand new school website. We are hoping this will be more accessible for parents 

and carers to find information and reflect the recent changes to our wonderful school. 

Communication Home  

Parent App has now ceased.  All Communications from the school office will now be through the  

School Spider App. Thank you to all the parents who are using this APP to communicate with the school 

office 

Showbie will continue for home learning and home-school diary communications.  

Facebook  

As well as our information letters and newsletters, the school has an information page on Facebook, 

which is updated regularly.  We appreciate parents taking the time to like our posts and make positive 

comments.  However, it is important to note that Facebook is not a means of communicating with 

school.  The purpose of our Facebook page is to provide information about school.   Our Facebook page 

can be easily accessed through a smartphone or directly through the school website home page 

www.redmarsh.lancs.sch.uk. 



 

 

 

 


